
March 8th, 2022 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Keri Peterson, Katie Joy, Chandra Walter, Lynn Leiker, 
Erica Norris, Katelyn Schmidt, Mary Clapp, Josh Callahan, Staci Moore 
Treasurer’s report: We’ve got about $55,000 in the account. We still have to pay for 
field trips, teacher gift cards, Funday activities/shirts. Hopefully the cash bash raffle will 
bring in more money 
Principal feedback: There is a bond meeting coming up on March 22nd, if you have 
questions or concerns please consider going. Make sure you get out there and vote!! 
Keri will not be returning next year, she is going to be moving closer to her family. They 
have not started interviews for the new principal yet. 
Teacher feedback: 3rd grade will be going to the skating rink and eating pizza. This has 
been approved and a down payment was sent to the skating rink. Kindergarten will be 
going to the Great Bend zoo and Braums for one scoop of ice cream. They asked for 
$150, it was approved.  
Teacher gift cards need to be given back, along with your receipts by April 29th so we 
can reload and re-disperse for next school year. 
Other news: 
◊Yearbook - Teachers please keep uploading your class pictures! Will get group/class 
pictures soon. We are needing pictures of special occasions and kids (more than 2 in a 
picture) playing outside on the new equipment. 
◊Cash Bash raffle - We have already sold 728 out of the 2000 tickets. We will not be 
selling more than that so if you would like a ticket be sure to get one before the 
deadline of April 27th. Drawing will happen from May 1st-12th. Prizes include $2500, 
$1000, and 10 $500 prizes. 
◊Funday - Shirt design was decided. Student and staff T-shirt sizes need to be in no 
later than March 11th. We will possibly be having high school students run the games 
for us so that parents can watch their students play the games. 
◊Online school supplies ordering - Class lists have been entered, all but 3rd grade. Pre-
order sales will be from April 18th - May 30th. 
◊ Marquee sign – Will be getting replaced over spring break. 
◊ Teacher Appreciation Week – May 2–6th. Mary Clapp and husband have agreed to 
cooking, again. There will be a sign-up genius for sides/drinks/dessert. 
 
Upcoming dates 
◊Early Release - March 9th 
◊Spring Break - March 14th-18th 
◊Taco Shop orders due - March 22nd 
◊Popcorn Friday - March 25th 
◊Spring concert - April 12th for 3rd-5th grades 
 
Adjournment/Next meeting date: April 5th at 6:00 pm. 
 


